
 

 

Belfast Central School District  

2024-2025 UPK Registration 

 

Children in the Belfast School District who reach the age 

of four (4) on or before December 1, 2024, are eligible to 

enter the Pre-School class in September 2024.  Please 

return the following information to the Superintendent's 

Office before May 1, 2024! 

Child's Name:__________________________________ 

Date of Birth:_________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian:_______________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________ 

Phone:_______________________________________ 

 


